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With the presentation of Ohio Wesleyan’s Distinguished Achievement Citation, the Ohio 

Wesleyan University Alumni Association Board of Directors is honored to recognize Jane Cosco 

‘71.  

 

Jane graduated from Ohio Wesleyan in 1971 with a Bachelor’s of Art in Elementary Education. 

She continued her education beyond her undergraduate degree at the University of Bridgeport 

where she earned a Masters of Education.  

 

Currently, Jane serves as the Executive Director of the service organization, Operation Goody 

Bag. The organization is dedicated to honoring the memory of September 11th, 2001 and 

showing support for the Troops and First Responders through the gift of a goody bag. Each year 

Operation Goody Bag delivers thousands of treats and thank you notes to Troops and First 

Responders across the nation.  

 

Former President George W. Bush recognized Jane for her extraordinary efforts to remember 

9/11 in 2009 by awarding her the nation’s highest civilian volunteer service award, “The 

President’s Call to Service Award.”  

 

In honor of her exceptional career and dedication to service, Ohio Wesleyan is proud to honor 

Jane Cosco with the presentation of the Distinguished Achievement Citation.  


